
CALL BEFORE YOU BURN! 

 
While we continue our efforts to recover from Hurricane 
Michael, burning of any kind will require a burn permit. 
Permits are obtained through the Georgia Forestry 
Commission. The website, for more information, is 
www.gfc.state.ga.us. Or you can call 1-877-652-2876. We 
encourage everyone to be courteous of their neighbor as 
many are still without power and are leaving windows 
open. 

http://www.gfc.state.ga.us/

